

DONATE. REPAIR. GIVE-AWAY.

Come visit us!
Open Every Monday Night, 6-8pm!

53 Chestnut Street, Lebanon, PA

Our shop's goal is to increase the number of individuals and families cycling in Lebanon. Need a ride to work or school? Try cycling! Need something fun for the kids or the family to do together? Come get bikes from us!

- For teens and adults, give two hours of your time and receive a free bike!
- Every bike comes with safety training, and a helmet!
- We have mechanics at the shop to help repair any bike that is brought in so that it works like new.

225

BIKES COLLECTED **53**

BIKES GIVEN AWAY **100**

VOLUNTEER HOURS

I PADN MO

LEARN MORE ABOUT HOW WE STARTED IN "OUR STORY" BELOW!

Follow us to stay updated on all our events and rides!



June Newsletter

"Our Story"



October 2021

Through partnership with the
Lebanon Valley Bike Coalition and
funding from Penn State College
of Medicine's REACH grant,
Lebanon Bicycle Recycle program
was created.





November 2021

We secured our Lebanon Bicycle Recycle mobile trailer and debuted in the Lebanon Holiday Parade!





December 2021

In December, Saint James Lutheran Church at 53 Chestnut Street in Lebanon became our workshop! We could start collecting bikes, and have a space to repair them.





February 2022

By February, we had conducted five weeks of mechanic training. Altogether LBR has 18 bicycle mechanics trained with 100 training hours put in.





March 2022

With a generous sponsorship from Penn State Health, we hosted our first Open House for the community!

ABC News

LebTown



Q'Hubo News

Check us out in the news!

WITF Radioshow

April 2022

Our very first bike give-away was to a guest at Lebanon County Christian Ministries whose commute to work on a broken bike was 2 hours one way. With LBR's bike, he no longer has to pull over on his ride to make repairs, and has cut down his 8 mile commute time to just 30 minutes!



Pictured: Bryan Smith, Executive Director accepts the bike on behalf of his guest.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Mondays, 6-8pm: LBR Workshop is open!

July 1: LBR @ Lebanon Valley Family YMCA's First Friday

August 2nd: LBR joins National Night Out

@ Lebanon Salvation Army

August 5: LBR @Lebanon Valley Family

YMCA's First Friday



MEET THE TEAM!



Our Intern, Taylor!

This month's newsletter was written by our summer intern, Taylor. She is currently in Penn State's Master of Public Health program at Hershey. Being in the public health field has allowed Taylor to study data about various aspects of health and learn how to partner with community members as well as clinicians and policymakers to find solutions for improving certain health conditions or healthcare access for specific community groups. For the next few months she will be helping LBR to expand our social media, assess bike safety surveys, apply for grants and create more newsletters! She is super excited about joining with LBR as it is a public health initiative which partners with the Lebanon community to

Favorite way to ride: "As a way to get some exercise, but more so for exploring and recreation and especially with others as opposed to just myself."

improve health and access to cycling!

Do you live in the city and ride a bike? Take our public health bike survey!

Bike Survey

Spanish <u>Bike Survey</u>

Let's Keep Riding!



Vol. 1 Welcome/Our Story http://lebanonbicyclerecycle.com